
From: Peter Brocklesby  
Sent: 18 October 2021 16:13 
To: Alvan Kingston <Alvan.Kingston@wyreforestdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Lodge Farm. 
 
Good afternoon Alvan 
 
Commenting on the p[points raised in your email 12th October 2021. 
1 There is a window to the study 1200mmwidex 1050 high 
2I have removed the soakaway in question ( it would not fit in where I had thought to close to the 
site  boundaries ad the root system of the Redwood) 
3 Yes the crowns of both the Redwood and the Lime are a fair representative of how they are.  The 
Lime tree was pollarded 
4 The pathway through the two trees will have a no-dig method of construction. Indicated on final 
drawing. 
 
Thanks for your help 
 
Kind regards 
 
Peter 
 


